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10th February 2023  

We have had an interesting week in school with the children. Continuing the work we are doing in school about 

Greece and Greek culture, the children enjoyed a Greek feast on Tuesday made by Olive. The dining hall was     

decorated with Greek flags and Greek music was played to give the children a real insight into the culture, the        

children enjoyed tasting all of the different flavours. Class 1 have been learning about the history of the Olympics and  

class 2 have been learning about Greek Mythology.  

Nursery news  

This term Nursery has been looking at fairy tale stories. We have read The three little pigs, Little red riding hood, Three 

billy goats gruff, Goldilocks and the three bears and The gingerbread man. The children have participated  in a wide 

range of activities and experiences  focused around the story book. We have been baking, making models outdoors 

and doing arts and crafts. All the children have been very engaged in the role play side of the fairy tales, by dressing 

up and acting out parts of the story with props . 
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